verykool

4350 Executive Drive, Suite 100
San Diego, CA 92121

Request for Changing of FCC ID

Date: June 2, 2010

We, Verykool USA, Inc. , hereby apply for changing of FCC ID. The new FCC ID we
will use is PH7MU130. Here we declare that the products which will bear two different
FCC IDs are totally the same as each other in every aspect.

The information of the original FCC ID:

FCC ID: WA6M950

Model number: m950

Applicant: VeryKool USA, Inc.

Address: 4350 Executive Drive. Suite 100, San Diego, CA 92121, USA
Device name: HSPA USB Modem

Date of Grant: 05/12/2010

The information of new FCC ID:

FCC ID:PH7MU130

Model number: MU130

Applicant: Axesstel Inc.

Address: 6815 Flanders Drive, Suite 210, San Diego, CA 92121
Device name: HSPA USB Modem

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment
bearing the changed (new) FCC ID

Thank you.
Regards,

Yours Sincerely,
-

Sunny Choi

Director of Product Management
Verykool USA, Inc.

Tel: +1-858-373-1635

Fax: +1-858-373-1503
E-Mail:sunny.choi@infosonics.com



